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OSCAR President

From: Megan Friend <megan.friend@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> on behalf of Michael Whittaker 
<Michael.Whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 12 March 2018 12:36
To: president@oscar.org.au
Cc: Sharyn Eyles; Michael Whittaker
Subject: RE: 22 March Ordinary Meeting confidential sessions

Good Afternoon Greg 
 
In response to your email of this morning, I provide the following for your information. 
 
 
11.1.1   Major Event Sponsorship Application – this report may include details relating to finances and operations and the 
value of potential sponsorship arrangements which may compromise our negotiating position with other potential 
competitors/sponsors. 
  
11.3.1  Disposal of Land, Maroochydore - this report may include information that impacts on properties and investments 
and disposal strategies and if made public may prejudice the interests of Council and thereby the community. Price 
ranges and addresses of properties may be mentioned. 
  
11.3.2  Purchase of Land, Cambroon – this report may include information that impacts on properties and investments 
and if made public may prejudice the interests of Council and thereby the community. Price ranges and addresses of 
properties may be mentioned. 
  
11.5.1  Proposed Land Acquisitions, Yandina Creek –  this report may include information that impacts on properties and 
investments and if made public may prejudice the interests of Council and thereby the community. Price ranges and 
addresses of properties may be mentioned. 
  
11.5.2  Caloundra South Community Development Infrastructure Fund – this report may provide financial details and 
strategies relating to the Infrastructure Fund.  If made public it may prejudice the interests of Council in its commercial 
negotiations with developers and thereby may result in a lower financial outcome to the community. 
 
 
 
Michael Whittaker  
Chief Executive Officer  
Office of the CEO | Sunshine Coast Council 

 
Ph: 07 5441 8688   
Email:  michael.whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  
Website:  www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  
Mail:  Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre  Qld  4560  
 
  
 
 

From: OSCAR President [mailto:president@oscar.org.au]  
Sent: Monday, 12 March 2018 8:25 AM 
To: Michael Whittaker <Michael.Whittaker@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au> 
Subject: 22 March Ordinary Meeting confidential sessions 
 
Dear Mr Whittaker 
 
In light of our previous correspondence I would like to formally request the additional information you indicated you 
would provide in relation to the Confidential Sessions scheduled for the 22 March 2018 Ordinary Meeting of Council: 
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11 CONFIDENTIAL SESSION  

11.1 ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT  

11.1.1 CONFIDENTIAL - NOT FOR PUBLIC RELEASE - MAJOR EVENT SPONSORSHIP 
APPLICATION  

11.3 BUSINESS PERFORMANCE  

11.3.1 CONFIDENTIAL - NOT FOR PUBLIC RELEASE - DISPOSAL OF LAND, 
MAROOCHYDORE  

11.3.2 CONFIDENTIAL - NOT FOR PUBLIC RELEASE - PURCHASE OF LAND, CAMBROON  

11.5 LIVEABILITY AND NATURAL ASSETS  

11.5.1 CONFIDENTIAL - NOT FOR PUBLIC RELEASE - PROPOSED LAND ACQUISITIONS, 
YANDINA CREEK  

11.5.2 CONFIDENTIAL - NOT FOR PUBLIC RELEASE - CALOUNDRA SOUTH COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
INFRASTRUCTURE FUND 
 

 

Best wishes …  

Greg Smith 
President, OSCAR 
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 

T: 0417 577 881 
E: president@oscar.org.au 
W: www.oscar.org.au 
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__ __ 
To find out more about the Sunshine Coast Council, visit your local office at Caloundra, Maroochydore or Nambour; or visit us online at 
www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au. If correspondence includes personal information, please refer to Council's Privacy Policy .  

This email and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee. If you have received this email in error you are requested to notify the 
sender by return email or contact council on 07 5475 7272, and are prohibited from forwarding, printing, copying or using it in anyway, in whole or part. Please 
note that some council staff utilise mobile devices, which may result in information being transmitted overseas prior to delivery of any communication to the device. 
In sending an email to council, you are agreeing that the content of your email may be transmitted overseas. 
Any views expressed in this email are the author's, except where the email makes it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an email and any 
attachments generated for the official functions of council is strictly prohibited. Please note that council is subject to the Right to Information Act 2009 (Qld) and 
Information Privacy Act 2009 (Qld). 


